
 
 

Traffic lane realignments to begin soon 

New temporary valet lanes to serve the Spa Resort Casino  

  
PALM SPRINGS- Beginning this week (June 13), minor traffic lane realignments will begin in a 

one-block area on the Agua Caliente Indian Reservation in downtown Palm Springs. 

 

The realignments will make way for a temporary valet put in place for construction of a new 

850-stall parking garage that will be located just north of the Spa Resort Casino.  

 

The minor realignments will be clearly marked and motorist and bicyclists will be directed into 

the new temporary lanes on Andreas Road and Calle Encilia, south and west of the Spa Resort 

Casino.   

  

Though some parking spaces at the Spa Resort Casino will be temporarily closed during the 

construction process of the parking garage, the total number of valet, self-parking, and handicap 

accessible spaces has been increased in the past year to provide for guest convenience through 

this transition.   

  

“The Spa Resort Casino team looks forward to providing convenient covered parking in our 

ongoing pursuit to offer the best possible experience for our guests and visitors to the 

valley," said C.J. Graham, Chief Operating Officer of Spa Resort Casino and Agua Caliente 

Casino Resort Spa.  

  

Installation of the temporary valet will take about four weeks, followed by the construction of 

the new parking garage, which is expected to take about one year to complete.  
  

Agua Caliente Band Of Cahuilla Indians 

The Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians is a federally recognized Indian Tribe located in Palm 

Springs, California, with 31,500 acres of reservation land that spread across Palm Springs, Cathedral 

City, Rancho Mirage and into the Santa Rosa and San Jacinto mountains. For more information about the 

Tribe, visit: www.aguacaliente-nsn.gov. 

 

http://www.aguacaliente-nsn.gov/

